
At the last meeting of the Reducing Restrictive Practice group at Sandal in January we 
began with a brief overview of the Security and Ops meeting that takes place once a 
quarter across Yorkshire and Humber secure services. This can be found on page 2.  
We then did some group work to find out what policies exist across services in 4 key 
areas—Smoking, Technology, what is going well and any other issues. These can be 
found on pages 3-7. 

We spoke about the CQC guidance around blanket restrictions and this is on page 8. 
We finished the meeting by looking at the new Benchmarking Tool standards around 
RRP and we asked everyone to begin to benchmark themselves on this area. The 
standards are on page 10. Waterloo Manor gave us a few examples of how they have 
used the tool which is on page 9. We finished by thinking about the next steps for this 
group on page 11.  
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Security and Operations Group       

Andrew Flerin Case Manager from NHS England came 

to talk to us about the Security and Operations Group 

that meets quarterly across Yorkshire ad Humber     

secure services.  

The purpose of the group : 

 Allow commissioners to disseminate learning from regional                 

incidents, as well as incidents from across the country that are under 

review by the National Group, in order to share learning. 

 Linked/Joint Quality audit approach to share incidents and learning 

from services in the Regions.  

 To provide a supportive peer network where organisations can gain 

support from other providers in matters relating to security and       

incidents across the Yorkshire and Humber region. 

All services in the Network are a part of this group  so if you are               
interested in attending then let us know and we can give you some more 
information. The group is not open to service users as  the group discuss-
es security issues, however Holly and Jo attend when they can to ensure 
any relevant issues  can be brought back to the Network Involvement 
meetings for further discussion.  
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Group Work - Key Issues 

Gathering Data - Smoking/technology 
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Group Work 
What’s going well? / any other issues? 
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Reducing Restrictive Practise - What’s going well? 
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Reducing Restrictive Practise - Any other issues? 
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Brief Guide to Blanket Restrictions  

from the CQC 
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Waterloo Manor - RRP Benchmarking 

Examples 
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The group thought it would 

be useful for the Network to 

have an annual Reducing 

Restrictive Practice meeting 

to bring people together to 

discuss and share best    

practice and any issues 

around restrictive practices. 

Please look out for future 

dates on this topic! 

What’s Next? 


